
Dear Planning 
  
Re 21/00461/FUL Â– 66 Ferry Road, Hullbridge.  Proposed first floor front extension and loft conversion 
with front and rear dormers.     
Hullbridge Parish Council objects to the above planning application due to the loft conversion with 
front and rear dormers, resulting in a 2.5/3 storey dwelling, is inappropriate in this location 
  
  
Re 21/00436/FUL Â– Spring Tide, 17 Kingsmans Farm Road, Hullbridge SS5 6QB. Application for two 
storey rear extension, first floor side extension with terrace above, rear dormer and installation of 
rooflights.  First floor level rear balcony with external stair access and a terrace above the existing 
garage. Hullbridge Parish Council objects on the grounds that it is greenbelt and the extension is 
greater than 25% of the area of the original building. The applicantÂ’s statement that the loft storage 
is actually a single bedroom and so should be included in the existing floor area should be disregarded 
as it was not a described as a bedroom when the house was constructed and appears to be 
windowless. 
  
Re 21/00447/FUL Â– 39 Burnham Road, Hullbridge SS5 6BG.  Part single storey, part two storey 
front/side/rear extension. - Hullbridge Parish Council has No Objection. 
  
21/00423/FUL Â– Land between Windermere Avenue and Lower Road, Maylons Lane, Hullbridge.  
Demolition of existing dwelling and reinstatement as public open space. Construct 1 no. replacement 
dwelling with detached garage in alternative location. Hullbridge Parish Council has No Objection. 
  
  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Hullbridge Parish Council 
98 Ferry Road 
Hullbridge 
Essex SS5 6EX 
  
Tel: 01702 232038 
Email: admin@hullbridgepc.co.uk 
Website: www.essexinfo.net/hullbridge-parish-council/ 
  
Disclaimer: This e-mail may contain confidential and/or privileged information.  If you have received it in 
error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system.  Any unauthorised use, disclosure or 
copying is not permitted.  Please be aware that e-mail communication is not guaranteed to be secure.  
This e-mail has been checked for viruses but no responsibility is accepted for any damage caused by 
transmission of this e-mail.  Opinions expressed may be those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent the view of Hullbridge Parish Council 
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